
From: >  
Sent: 30 October 2020 15:24 
To: WitneyTCInfo <info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Memorial Bench 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I would like to have a memorial bench in remembrance of my husband - Toby Marnier, who died in 
August 2020. 
 
We have lived in Witney for 40 years, have brought up 3 children here and are now enjoying having 
one of our grandchildren living here too. 
 
If I have an option, I would prefer Woodgreen or St Georges Field, both areas used by us over the 
years for fun times with the children. 
 
I realise you must have many requests, Toby had an office in Witney for 12 years prior to his 
retirement through ill health, and we both loved living here, even though he was from the New 
Forest and I was from Devon - Witney became our preferred place to live. 
 
Best regards 
 
Kathy Marnier 
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